
Due to the COVID-19 state of emergency, PPP offender office reports will NOT be taken in county offices 

until further notice.  If an offender has any questions or concerns regarding their supervision, they should 

contact their Agent. 

Effective April 1, 2020, SCDPPPS is suspending ALL offender hearings, including those before the Court, the 

Board, or a PPP hearing officer, with the exception of “emergency hearings” as determined by the Court or the 

hearing officer, until further notice.  Victims will continue to be timely notified of any such hearings.  Access 

to the SCDPPPS Central Office and all County Offices is restricted during this emergency. 

 PPP will waive supervision fees for offenders April 1 through May 1, 2020 in an effort to ease the financial 

burden. PPP will revisit this decision at the end of April to determine if an extension is needed. 

 

https://www.dppps.sc.gov/About-PPP/County-Office-Directory

